EYFS and KS1 In-School Wycomb Farm Animal Workshop
Mondau 8" J 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of ‘The Great Outdoors’ topic next term, we are excited to welcome Wycomb Pastures Mobile Farm to Fulbourn Primary

School on Monday 8t January.

The children will take part in a series of workshops where, after a short introduction and health and safety talk, they will get to
meet a range of animals. We will meet animals of all shapes and sizes, getting the chance to stroke and hold the animals from the
‘cuddle corner’ and feed the farm animals.

This mobile farm provides fun, interactive and educational workshops that help to educate children on how to care for animals.
Wycomb Pastures Mobile Petting Farm will be bringing a range of farmyard animals, including a tortoise, skinny pigs,
rabbits, pygmy goats, midi Shetland pony and Dartmoor sheep.

Wycomb Mobile Farm will be visiting us, so the children will arrive and leave at the usual school times.

Please speak to a member of the team if you are concerned about allergies.

Yours sincerely,

EYFS and KS1 Team




